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23rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

4th September 2022 
 

Sat 3 September   5.30pm Confessions 

23rd Sunday of the Year Vigil 6pm  Joseph Degan + 

     

Sun 4 September    8am  The People of the Parish 

23rd Sunday of the Year  10am Norma Beckett + 

 

Mon 5 September    No Mass  
Feria  
  

 

Tue 6 September   No Mass 
Feria 

 

Wed 7 September   12 noon Vieira + 
Feria     

 

Thur 8 September    10am The People of the Parish 
Birthday of Our Blessed Lady - Feast 

 

Fri 9 September   10am Past clergy of the Parish 
Feria   
 

Sat 10 September   12 noon Michael Wojciechowski - Requiem 

St. Gregory the Great - Feast  

 

Sat 11 September   5.30pm Confessions 

24th Sunday of the Year Vigil 6pm  The People of the Parish 

Sun 12 September   8am  Vieira + 

24th Sunday of the Year  10am Deceased members of the Parish 

 

Psalter Week 3 

Cycle of Prayer - St Mary, Great Yarmouth 

 

The Sick of the Parish 
 

We ask your prayers for all our brothers and sisters who are unwell, afflicted or distressed.  Comfort and relieve 

them according to their needs, and grant them the love and consolation of your Spirit: 

John Anderson-Hurst, William Barnes, Peggy Barron, Jason Beaumont, Michael Clarke, Sheila Curry, Fabiana Di 

Mascio, Patrick Doran, Ron Green, Josephine Kalagira, Jo Kelly, Molly Mc Garry, Yvonne Metcalfe, Robert Mullan, 

Mary O’Reilly, Pippa Williamson, Carol Sims, Brianna, Pauline Newton. 

Sunday  Readings 

 

First Reading: 

Wisdom 9:13-18 

 

Response to the 

Psalm 

O Lord, you have been 

our refuge from one 

generations to the next 

 

Second Reading: 

Philemon 9-10,12-17 

 

Gospel: 

Luke 14:25-33 

 

Eucharistic Prayer III 

for Various Needs 

including its Preface 

 

 



 

Parish Anniversaries 

Minnie Morris (1975), Albert Richardson (1969), Teresa Austin (2008), Carmine Ragosta (2019), Javoslaw Bodnar (1982), Pat-

rick Clifford (1998), Katherine Brett (2005), Canon William Burrows (1959), Thomas Finegan (1969), Hilda Moss (1961), Jen-

nifer Bishop (1972). 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.   

Monthly Collection Figures 

August 2022 
 

£ Standing Orders - tbc 

£1222.95 - Cash 

Total = £1222.95 

 

Thank you for your immense 

generosity. 

Thanksgiving Mass for our Parish and Farewell 

Saturday 24th September at 11am 

A shared table - savoury and sweet! 

As you will be aware, I hope, it has been decided that our Parish Celebration will be a shared table; where people bring along 

food to share will everyone. 

This can be both savoury and sweet. 

Therefore, if you are able to bring things along that everyone can enjoy then it would be very good. 

There will also be tea, coffee, juice and wine.   

We will be using the Garden Room, where people will be able to sit as well as in the garden itself - do bring a rug or chair as 

hopefully the weather will be good.  Should the weather be inclement we will be using the Parish Hall. 

I hope that, as a community, we can make this a great celebration for all that has, and continues to happen, in our Parish. 

Thank you for all your support and I look forward to celebrating with you on the 

24th September.  

Prayerfully yours, 

Fr. Paul 

On behalf of FIND 

September Suggestions 

Thank you all again for your generosity toward the great work 

that FIND does.  The suggestion list for September is: 

Coffee, Long Grain Rice, Garden Peas, Carrots, Sweetcorn, 

Cereals, LL Milk, Kidney Beans, Jam, Rice Pudding, Biscuits, 

Flavoured Noodles. 

 

These are only possible suggestions but anything is fantastic 

and anything can make 

all the difference. 

Thank you! 

Statues 

When I returned from my compassions leave, I discovered two 

statues had been placed onto the wooden altar; one of the 

Sacred Heart and one of Our Lady of Lourdes. 

I am not sure who placed these there. 

If they are yours, please would you speak to me after one of 

the Masses you attend. 

Thank you very much. 

Requiem Mass on Saturday 

You may remember back in January, we had a Requiem Mass 

for Stanislaw Wojciechowski.  The Mass on Saturday is for his 

son Michael, who sadly died in August.  Due to ongoing ill 

health, Michael had separated himself from his friends and at 

times from his family.  His sister and her family have ar-

ranged the Mass and it would be great if people in the parish 

could support Natalina and her family.  Thank you so much. 

CAFOD AID TO PAKISTAN 

The International Disaster Emergency Committee, DEC, is an amalgamation of 15 charities, one of which is CAFOD. 

They come together to deal with very large scale humanitarian emergencies.  Such an emergency is now happening in Paki-

stan and CAFOD is asking for Catholic Aid to make a significant contribution to the international relief fund. 

An area almost the size of Great Britain is under water, and almost 30 million people now need assistance. 

CAFOD is asking all Catholic Parishes to assist with financial aid. 

Therefore, we will hold a second collection next weekend, Saturday 9th and Sunday 10th September, in support of this very 

important appeal. 

Please give what you can!  Thank you. 


